Marech 19, 193l.

F. 8. Stepleford, Esq.,

General Secre'sary,

Neighborhood Workers Association,
Toronto, Ontarioe.

Dear Mr. Stapleford:

I thank you for your letter of 17th
Merch with informa tion as to the Neighborhood Workers
Assoclntion. Am greteful to have ‘his suggestion
and expect to adopt it myself.

Yours very truiy,

Arthur Melghen.
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